APPENDIX 3

UNALLOCATED LETTER PROFESSIONALS

Dear

Re:   

The above child/children (delete as necessary) has/have (delete as necessary) been referred to us following the Initial Assessment completed by our colleagues in the Initial Response Service.

Unfortunately due to the volume of work we are currently dealing with I am unable to allocate a worker at this time. The plan put into place by the Initial Response Service will still be completed with the family but this work will be undertaken by our duty social workers until I am able to allocate a specific worker. 

A duty worker will be making contact with you shortly and I would ask your cooperation in continuing to monitor this family as part of your ongoing input. Should the situation change or if you have any further concerns please do not hesitate to contact the duty workers in my team on  0300 555 2837.

Yours sincerely  

